
Hi Everyone,

Thank you for connecting with us on Class Dojo! It has been a fantastic week, and the children

have loved exploring the Class Stories we upload at the end of each day.

Class Dojo is a wonderful way to share your news and photos through the messaging function.

We start off each week by sharing news every Monday morning, and we display your photos in

our classroom. While we always appreciate your contributions, please don’t feel obligated to

send updates every week- we realise that sometimes the best weekends are the quietest

ones!

We read all Dojo messages, but we may not respond directly. If you have any questions or

concerns, please feel free to speak with your class teacher at the gate or door. Thank you for

your support!

Here are our ‘Ask Me About’ moments for the last few days…

-Our phonics sounds: i,n,m,d

-Painting our self-portraits and labelling them

-Monday morning ‘News Time’

-Our Teddy Day- teaching Teddy what we can do

-Writing shopping lists

-Squiglet- helping to teach us to draw

Maths:

This week we have been continuing looking at the Number 1. We have also been looking at

comparing length and using key vocabulary such as:

· Shorter/ Shortest

· Longer/ Longest

Have a good weekend. See you next week.

Many thanks,

   The F2 Team 😊
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